Show us your Tulane jack-o-lantern

October 30, 2017 12:30 PM Alicia Jasmin
ajasmin@tulane.edu

This do-it-yourself project arrives just in time for Halloween and the start of the 2017
Homecoming, Reunion and Family Weekend, which kicks off Thursday, Nov. 2, and
continues through Sunday, Nov. 5.

Take a stab at carving your very own Angry Wave jack-o-lantern and email us a
picture or share it on Twitter using the hashtag #Wavel7. Download the printable
PDF.
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